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5" June 2017

Dear Parents,

Visit to Playbox Theatre

On Monday 12" June, Class 3 will be visiting Playbox Theatre to take part in a 2 hour circus skills
workshop. This trip has been funded by our generous PTFA, and I'd like to take this opportunity to
thank them and all who have supported their events! This means that there will be no cost to parents
for this trip. We will leave school at 9.30, and will arrive back in time for lunch, so children can follow
their normal lunch arrangements.

To ensure this trip can go ahead, we would like another adult to join us. If you would like to join us,
and have a valid DBS certificate with the school in the last 12 months, please let me know on the
form below. | will confirm with you if you are required for the trip.

Your children will need to wear leggings or tracksuit bottoms with their school PE Kit top. They will
also need to wear trainers. They are going to be moving around and climbing, so need to be
comfortable. Please also provide your child with a drink of water.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Traynar
Class teacher

Consent slip for visit to Playbox Theatre

Child’'s name:

| give permission for my child to take part in the circus skills workshop at Playbox Theatre on Monday
12" June 2017.

| am / am not able to accompany the class on the trip.

My child has the following medical or physical needs of which you need to be aware:




